
2  meetings  to  discuss
classification  of  Upper
Truckee River
Trout Unlimited and California Trout are hosting two open
houses to discuss a proposal for the Upper Truckee River in
Meiss Meadows to have the Wild and Scenic River designation.

The South Lake Tahoe open house is Feb. 21 from 4-7pm at the
El  Dorado  County  Library,  1000  Rufus  Allen  Blvd.  The
Markleeville open house is Feb. 22 from 3-6pm at the Alpine
County Library, 270 Laramie St.

Trout Unlimited and California Trout believe the Upper Truckee
River running free through Meiss Meadows is worthy of Wild and
Scenic River Designation under the Wild and Scenic River Act
of 1968. The Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit and Pacific
Southwest Region of the U.S. Forest Service recommended Wild
and  Scenic  designation  for  the  Upper  Truckee  in  a  1990
management plan and subsequent 1999 report.
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